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Final Call for Grant Applications  
If you’re reading this in early September then you’ll just be in time to apply for a grant for 
your local community or charity group. All applications must be received by September 3rd. 
 
 Aldwick Parish Council Website 
Want to promote your local group or charity?  We have a section on our new, improved 

website for just this?  We will need to know: 
the name of your group, the main contact, the 
address and email address.  You can also add a 
piece about what your group is about – its aims 
and objectives. Please note that the residents 
groups on our old site were removed in line 
with GDPR requirements.  We need your 
permission to replace them.  So please do write  

to:  deputyclerk@aldwickparishcouncil.gov.uk and make your group known to our residents!  
 
Rose Green Infant School Seeks Volunteers 

Rose Green Infant School Governors are looking for people to join their vital strategic team 
of volunteers who want to make a positive contribution to children’s education.  They offer 
training, support and friendship in return for being a vital part of the school’s leadership. 
Governors do not need formal qualifications, just a willingness to listen, ask questions and 
take part in the future of this lovely Infant School.  For further details please contact the clerk 
to the Governors at the school, or by email; office@rosegreeninfant.school or telephone 
01243 262318 
 
Could you be a Parish Councillor? 
 

We currently have two vacancies for Councillors – if you would like to be 
part of a dynamic and engaged Parish Council that serves the needs of its 
residents, please contact the Clerk.  Our Councillors are dedicated and 
proactive team players and in the past year they have , amongst other 
things, organised community awards, applied for grant funding, attended 
meetings of the various committees and dealt with individual problems of 
our residents as well as liaising with District and County Councils. 

 
Stalking Initiative 

Katy Bourne Sussex Police & Crime Commissioner has developed a new stalking initiative 

which will look at creating a common language around stalking perpetrators and victims; 

develop a new risk profile and a perpetrator management model.  She wants victims of  

stalking to report in the confidence that they will be believed and positive action taken.  

We think this initiative will be greatly welcomed by victims.   
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